
School uniform 
If anyone has any unwanted items of school uniform that they 
no longer need, please drop them in at the school office. We 
need to top up our ‘spare clothes’ box and would also like to be 
able to help out anyone who may need uniform throughout the 
year. Thank you for your generosity. 
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Dear families and friends,  
 

As we finish the last few days of the school year, I would like 
to thank you for the support you have given your children and 
the school over the past year. Thank you for making sure they 
attend school regularly and on time, for practising their 
reading books and their spellings at home and for helping with 
their maths homework. Not to mention for joining us at craft 
events, fundraising events, sports days and performances. The 
staff and the children really do value your presence! 

 
 
 
 

 Attendance in 
July 

Attendance since 
September 

FS1 94% 92% 

FS2 94% 94% 

Year 1 94% 93% 

Year 2 96% 96% 

Year 3 93% 93% 

Year 4 98% 96% 

Year 5 95% 94% 

Year 6 94% 94% 

Whole school 95% 94.4% 

 

Dates for the diary 

Thursday 18th July Y6 Talent Show to parents 

Friday 19th July Y6 Leavers assembly to parents 

Friday 19th July Last day of term 

Wednesday 4th 
September 

Children return to school 

Friday 25th October School closes for half term 

Monday 4th November Children return to school 

Friday 20th December School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 7th January Children return to school 

Friday 14th February School closes for half term 

Monday 24th February Children return to school 

Friday 4th April School closes for Easter 

Wednesday 23rd April Children return to school 

Friday 23rd May School closes for half term 

Monday 2nd June Children return to school 

Friday 18th July School closes for Summer 

 

Website: woodlandprimary.org.uk               Tel: 01482 787000              Email: admin@woodland.het.academy      

Follow us on Facebook to see what we have been up to and keep up to date 
with our latest new at Woodland Primary School. 

Fond Farewells 
 

We have three teaching assistants who will be leaving us at the 
end of term. Miss Raper, Miss Dyson and Miss Meekin will be 
taking up new posts in schools in the  
city. We thank them for their hard 
work and dedication and wish them 
all the very best in their new jobs. 
Please come back and visit anytime! 

Good Luck Year 6! 
 

After a fabulous set of SATs results, a fun filled residential 
visit, a very special prom and this week’s upcoming 
talent show and leavers assembly we will be saying  
a huge GOOD LUCK and goodbye to our  
wonderful Year 6 children as they set off on their 
high school adventure. You will be amazing! 

Well done Years 2 and 4 for being our Attendance Champions 
this year! 


